
Wedding Shower 
The shower ministry invites you to join us as we 
celebrate the upcoming marriage of Paul Leddy and 
Angela Wilson (daughter of Terry and Chris 
Wilson). Their shower will be in the Parlor, Sunday, 
May 20, from 4:00 - 5:30 p.m. Gift selections are 
registered at Target, Kohl's, Amazon, and Borden 
Jewelry & Gifts. The hostess leader is Susie Feshold, 
and everyone is encouraged to bring a favorite recipe to 
share with the couple.  
 

Colonia 89 Mission Meeting 
There will be an informational meeting Sunday,  
May 20, immediately after second service in A-3.  
Please contact Danny DeLeon with any questions. 
 

Piecemakers 
Will meet on Thursday, May 24. Join us in the Bus 
Barn, from 7:00-9:00 p.m., for a time of quilting and 
fellowship. 
 

Ladies’ Game Night 
Ladies of all ages, please join us on Friday, May 25,  
6:00 p.m., in the REC, for games, fellowship, and good 
food. Bring your favorite game and a snack to share. 
 

The Ridge Riders 
Pleasant Ridge’s Motorcycle Club, The Ridge Riders, is 
having their annual Memorial Day ride on Monday,  
May 28. We’re riding down to Hamilton to eat 
cheeseburgers at Storms, then coming back through 
Glen Rose to eat pie at the Pie Peddlers. We’ll meet at 
church at 8:00 a.m. in the East parking lot, and leave at 
8:30. The ride down is under three hours. The ride back 
will be a bit longer because of our stop at Glen Rose. It’s 
a beautiful ride on backroads through ranch lands and 
rolling hills. Come and bring a friend. For more info, 
contact Jack Dow at ridgeridersprcc@gmail.com. 
 

Ladies’ Breakfast 
All PR ladies are invited to breakfast at Jay Jay’s Cafe 
(Little Rd.), at 9:00 a.m. on Saturday, June 2. 
 

49er Fellowship 
Join us for an evening of fellowship, good food, and 
games on Friday, June 8, 6:00 p.m., in the FLC. 
Everyone is welcome! 
 

Youth News Updates 
To receive up-to-date news and information right on 
your phone, simply text @youtharea to 81010, reply to 
the return prompts, and you'll be added to our 
database.  

 Colonia 89 Mission Needs 
The Mexico Mission Team will be going to Colonia 89 on 
June 9th - 15th to conduct a medical clinic and to do 
construction works for the congregation.  As in the past, we 
will be collecting small toys and sample toiletries to hand 
out at the clinic. There is a tub in the Atrium in which to 
place the donations. These items are very welcomed by the 
people as they wait to be treated by the doctors. Thank you 
for your support and prayers for this ministry. 
 

Family Needs Analysis 
The Family Enrichment ministry will be conducting a survey 
between April 25-May 13. This simple Family Needs 
Analysis will give us a better understanding of the 
demographics and the individual needs of the church 
family. Every member, age 18 and older, is encouraged to 
complete this survey. The link to the survey is https://
www.surveymonkey.com/r/PRCC2018. If you do not have 
access to a computer, you may pick up a paper copy at PR 
Central. Please return completed surveys to PR Central. 
 

LST in Croatia and China 
Please continue to pray for Jane Rutledge and Lori 
Henderson in Zagreb, Croatia, from April 27 - May 19. 
Also pray for Eddie Stinson who will be in China May 14 - 
June 11 doing LST for two weeks, then traveling to see 
former Tri-C students in 6 cities. 
 

Marriage Mentoring 
The Marriage Mentoring program is designed to connect 
couples who are trained mentors with less experienced 
couples who are preparing for marriage, newly married, 
want to make a good marriage better, or need to repair their 
marriage. Couples who would like to be matched with a 
more experienced couple to walk alongside them may pick 
up an application in the Atrium. Questions concerning this 
program can be addressed to David and Karan Bridgwater 
or Lou Ann Jordan. 
 

Free VHS & Cassettes      
There is a table in the Atrium which contains VHS tapes and 
cassettes of movies and study information.  These items are 
free for the taking.  Please help yourself! 
 

Fundraiser Meal 
Join us next Wednesday, May 16, 6-6:45p.m., in the FLC, for 
a special Wednesday Night Meal. We will be hosting a 
fundraiser for our High School Seniors and their Senior 
Night Out. Cost for food is $4/person or $16/family. Any 
additional donations made to make this upcoming event for 
our seniors extra special are appreciated. 
 

Zambia Medical Mission Garage Sale 
We are soliciting donations for the garage sale which will 
be at the home of Sharron Berry (3906 Helmsford Drive) 
on Friday & Saturday, May 18-19. Text 817.689.8914 for 
drop-off and pick-up of bags/boxes and small items. 
Large items of furniture/appliances, etc., may be brought 
to our house after 4:00 p.m., May 17. Proceeds from this 
garage sale will help Jenny and Sharron fund their trip to 
Zambia this year. Thanks for your support in the past! 
Now is the time to do that spring cleaning! 
 

 
 

BIBLE CLASSES                                                                                                                                                                                            

Classes are offered for children of all ages (babies 

through sixth grade) every Sunday morning and 

Wednesday evening. This is a great opportunity for 

our children to be in God’s Word as they develop 

rela!onships with their peers and some pre#y  

awesome adults! The sixth grade class will promote to the youth group on Sunday, June 3. 
 

END OF YEAR PARTY                                                                                                                                        

All 3rd-6th graders are invited to Friday Night Fun on Friday, June 1. We will have a special 

celebra!on honoring the gradua!ng 6th graders.  The event will be from 6:00—9:00 p.m. in 

the Family Life Center. 
 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL                                                                                                                                   

Summer will be here before we know it. The dates for Vaca!on Bible School are June 24-27. 

VBS is for children who were three-years-old before September 1, 2017 through the this year’s 

current 5th graders. A special class will be held for volunteers’ children who are younger than 

this age. Registra!on will be open online by May 20.  
 

RIDGE KIDS DAY CAMP                                                                                                                                                 

Applica!ons for Ridge Kids Day Camp are available at PR Central in the Atrium. This camp is for 

all children who are currently in the four-year-old class through 1st grade class.  Day camp is 

on July 9-11 from 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. The cost is $50.00.  
 

CAMP HEAVENBOUND INFORMATION                                                                                                        

Camp HB is a camp designed for children entering 3rd-9th grades in the 2018-2019 school 

year. Camp HeavenBound is directed by Lou Ann Jordan and Brandon Owens at PeCjohn 

Springs Chris!an Camp in Madill, Oklahoma. Camp will be July 22-27 and the cost is $160.00. 

You may register for Camp HeavenBound which is Session #9 at www.peCjohnsprings.com. 

Download our app to keep up with everything going 
on at Pleasant Ridge. Search “Pleasant Ridge 
Arlington” in your app store!  
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Our Sick in Rehab 
Martha Brown - Gateway 
Anita Poley - Town Hall Estates 
Betty Terry - Encompass 

  

Recovering at Home 
Jean Berry, Larry Boston, Paula 
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Christian Smith, Paula Sudbury, 
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Placed Membership 
David & Elizabeth Coen 
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Arlington, TX  76015 

Calendar of Events 
 

May 
19th Men’s Breakfast 
20th Fellowship Sunday 
20th Senior Recognition 
20th Wilson Wedding 
    Shower 
24th Piecemakers 
25th Ladies’ Game Night 
28th Office Closed 
 

June 
2nd Ladies’ Breakfast 
3rd Grow Group  
    Celebration 
6th Wednesday Night 
    Guest Series 
8th 49er Fellowship 
10-13th Arlington Work Camp 
13th Wednesday Night 
    Guest Series 
16th Men’s Breakfast 
17th Fellowship Sunday 
20th VBS Work Night 
24-27th VBS 
28th Piecemakers 
29th Ladies’ Game Night 
 

July 
4th Office Closed 
7th Ladies’ Breakfast 
7th Wilson/Leddy 
    Wedding 

Transform 
No Transform tonight! 
 
Work Camp 
Work Camp is set for June 10-13. All of our students are invited. Start 
your summer off by making an impact in our city. If you are an adult volunteer or a 
student and haven’t registered yet, please email Brandon at: 
brandonowens@pleasantridgechurch.org 
 
Zenith 
We are still taking registrations for Camp Zenith. Cost is $275/person. Register online at 
campoc.org 
 
Guys Night (05/26/18, 1-3PM, PR’s S. Parking Lot) 
All of our young men and the men who parent them, are invited to a very special tailgate 
party hosted by PRCC’s Youth Ministry. We will have burgers on the grill, guest speakers, 
an epic game of Kickball, and so much more! A perfect way for father and son to spend 
Memorial Day Weekend together! Cost is $10/person. Register online at 
pleasantridgechurch.org/events. 
 
Guatemala Mission Team 
Attention, Mission Team! Your next payment of $100 is due next week, May 20th. Please 
give your check to Brandon or pay using Square in Pleasant Aromas. Also, make sure you 
are receiving your emails from DiscipleTrips. Your classroom training is due June 
6th!!! 
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Serving Sunday, May 20 
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P R  TO D AY  

FIRST SERVICE - ORDER OF WORSHIP 
Worship led by Dean Willis 

 

Song # 560 Living By Faith 
 

Welcome Ryan Inlow 
 

Song # 719 Love One Another 

Song # 726 Lord, Listen to Your Children  
 

Prayer Terry Wilson 
 

Song  What a Beau�ful Name 
 

Scripture (John 19:25-27) Dub Sco# 
 

Song # 382 Why Did My Savior Come to Earth? 
 

Communion/Contribu!on John Hunt 
 

Song # 68 Give Thanks 

Song # 744 God’s Family 
 

Message Ryan Inlow 
 

Response Song # 464 Because He Lives 
 

Receiving Responses Paul Berry & Pat Malone 

 Carlton & Muriel Holt 
 

Shepherd’s Prayer Billy Rhodes 
 

Family News Danny DeLeon 
 

Song # 514 Redeemed 

 

 

Happy Mother’s Day everyone! 
 

We are so excited to have our summer interns with us! We know the help and 

support they bring to our ministries, and we are so blessed to have four excellent 

team members joining us this morning. 

 

Children’s Ministry 

Miranda Kelley is a nursing major at the University of Texas at Arlington with an 

interest in pediatric nursing. She grew up here at Pleasant Ridge. She’s married 

to Brandon Kelley. 

Avery Underwood is a nursing major at Harding University with an interest in 

pediatric nursing. She also grew up here at Pleasant Ridge. 

 

Youth Ministry 

Valerie Stanglin is a Youth & Family Ministry major at Oklahoma Chris!an 

University. She grew up at Legacy Church of Christ in North Richland Hills. 

Ethan Blackstone is a Youth & Family Ministry major at Lubbock Chris!an 

University. He grew up at Sherwood Church of Christ in Odessa, TX. 

 

One Final Thing 

Next weekend is very special for our Student Ministry as we honor our 2018 High 

School graduates. We will honor them during 2
nd

 service on May 20
th

! Don’t forget 

to bring a side dish or a dessert (church will provide the meat) for a congrega!on 

potluck lunch immediately following 2
nd

 service in the FLC. 

A Note from Brandon 

6102 WEST PLEASANT RIDGE RD. ARLINGTON, TX  76016-4307 
(817) 478-8245            WWW.PLEASANTRIDGECHURCH.ORG 

OFFICE HOURS: 8:00-4 :30PM, MONDAY—THURSDAY 

Worship 
Sunday - 8:00 a.m. & 10:30 a.m.          Bible classes @ 9:30 a.m. 
Sunday evening @ 6 p.m.         Wednesday -  Classes @ 7 p.m. 

Honoring Our Parents 

Ephesians 6:2 

 

As a child, I honor my mother and father by                                        .  

Ephesians 6:1 

 

As a teenager, I honor my mother and father… 

• By                                 to them.  Proverbs 13:1; 6:20-23 

• By                                       them.  Levi!cus 19:3; Hebrews 12:9 

 

As an adult, I honor my mother and father… 

• By                                                       them.  Proverbs 23:25 

• By                                             for them.  1 Timothy 5:3-4 

 

God chose your parents to                                            ,                         ! 

SECOND SERVICE - ORDER OF WORSHIP 
Worship led by Dean Willis 

 

Song  Blessed Be Your Name 
 

Welcome Ryan Inlow 
 

Song What a Beau�ful Name 

Song New Doxology 

Song Magnificat 
 

Reading Ron De Roxtra  
 

Song  How Deep the Father’s Love for Us 
 

Communion/Contribu!on  Jason Kelly 
 

Song  How Deep the Father’s Love for Us 

Song  He Knows My Name 
 

Dismiss for Children’s Worship 
 

Song  What the Lord Has Done in Me 
 

Message  Ryan Inlow 
 

Response Song  # 464 Because He Lives 
 

Receiving Responses Paul Berry & Pat Malone 

 Carlton & Muriel Holt 
 

Shepherd’s Prayer   Mike Monroe 
 

Family News  Timothy Johnston 
 

Song  Take the Lord with You 

Senior Recognition Sunday 

May 20, 2018 
 

Potluck lunch will follow in the FLC. 

All are invited. Please bring a side dish or a 

dessert. 

 

Our Summer Interns! 

Miranda  
Kelley 

Avery  
Underwood 

Valerie 
Stanglin 

Ethan 
Blackstone 


